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         Friday 19th January 2018 

Dear Parents / Carers of Penguin Class, 

 

Unfortunately Miss Gould will be off for a further week due to personal 

circumstances. 

We wanted to reassure you as parents that consistency of teaching is in place and 

has been since Wednesday this week. Mr Linford will continue to teach the class until 

her return. He is working closely with Miss Lynwood and Miss Beer. 

Miss Lynwood and Miss Beer will be supporting the SATs revision sessions before and 

after school. 

Year 6 Dance group – Miss Lynwood has taken the group today but due to other 

commitments is unable to next Friday. There will be no dance club on Friday 26th 

January. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Jo MacGovern 

Headteacher 
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